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I am completely opposed to Enfield Council’s proposals to allow development
on the Green Belt including at Vicarage Farm and Crews Hill. 

The Green Belt is a really vital part of our environmental infrastructure, and is
essential for the wellbeing of the community in Enfield. 
 As an Enfield resident, I believe the proposed plan is on such a scale that it
would damage the areas for ever, 
through pollution, congestion, loss of farmland, increased traffic flows, and
damage to wildlife and the environment.

Building on green belt will not provide affordable housing, and there are
sufficient brownfield sites that can be built on.

The draft plan conflicts with the London Plan and I believe it also conflicts
with the council’s own climate change action plan.

Please consider carefully the impact of such a development on the beautiful green spaces 
of Enfield, as  I sincerely believe it will be hugely detrimental to Enfield. 
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